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Welcome! Thank you for worshiping with us! 
Whether you are a longtime LPC member or are 
visiting for the first time, we are so glad you are here! 
We hope you will register your presence in worship 
with us in the black friendship pads, located in the pew 
racks toward the center aisle, so we can keep in touch.  
 

Congregational Meeting: Immediately following 
worship on today we will have our annual 
congregational meeting in the sanctuary to receive the 
2024 annual report and 2025 budget, elect the 2025 
officer nominating committee, and approve the 
pastor’s 2025 Terms of Call.  
 

Spiritual Gifts Class: Spiritual Gifts? The Holy Spirit 
gives the church power to carry out the purposes of 
God.   Every Christian has gifts given for that purpose. 
Come discover yours!  Join the Fellowship Hall Class 
during the month of February for an exploration of 
these spiritual gifts and learn how God desires to use 
each of us for advancing God’s kingdom here on Earth.  
The class will meet in the Fellowship Hall at 9:15 
beginning on February 2nd. Contact Ann Brown for 
more information.  abrown210@icloud.com 
 

Inter-generational &-congregational book study! 
Consider signing up for a new book group spanning 
generations and open to all the PCUSA congregations 
in Greater New Orleans. They will read the book 
Generations by Jean Twenge, which analyzes the 
differences in attitudes and experiences among the 
generations as a key to overcoming our social divides. 
Go to https://tinyurl.com/5c2t7a8f to register your 
interest.  
 

February birthdays: We will celebrate January and 
February birthdays today: 
Eva Paddon - 2/3 
Maggie Kates - 2/6 
Michelle Sens - 2/12 
Mia Flood - 2/14 
Marion Prigmore - 2/19 
Gordon Serou - 2/23 
 

Now Hiring! Lawn Service: LPC is in the market for 
a new company (preferably small/local) to do basic 
groundskeeping for the church campus. Know 

someone good? Email referrals to Diamon Howell - 
diamonhow@aol.com. 
 

Adult Sunday School: During the Spring the Sunday 
School Class that often meets in the Fellowship Hall 
has plans to continue watching The Chosen and to 
have a 3 session class on Finding Your Spiritual Gifts 
(led by Ann Brown).  The Spiritual Gifts class is 
currently scheduled for:  2/2, 2/9 & 2/23.  Before and 
after that we will finish Season 1 of The Chosen and 
begin Season 2.  It will either be shown in the Choir 
Room upstairs or the classroom in back of Fellowship 
Hall.  You are also invited to please join the Library 
adult Sunday school class each Sunday morning at 9 
am. Prior to starting class, we'll pray for the concerns 
facing our church. 
 

Lent/Holy Week Schedule: Please save the dates for 
these special Lent and Holy Week services, in 
partnership with our Canal Boulevard neighbor 
congregations, Grace Lutheran (down the street at 
5800 Canal Blvd) and St. Luke’s United Methodist 
(across the street at 5875 Canal Blvd) 
All services will begin at 7:00pm 
March 5: Ash Wednesday worship @ LPC  
April 17: Maundy Thursday worship @ Grace  
April 18: Good Friday worship @ St. Luke’s 
More details to come! 
 

CUBA Mission:  
In 2025, our partner congregation, Juan G Hall is 
celebrating their 125th Anniversary! Susan 
Zimmermann and Charlene Berry will travel to 
Cardenas from February 13–17, 2025 to represent 
LPC for this important celebration.  
 

Andy Kates was recently moved to St. Margaret’s at 
Mercy Nursing Home, Room 125, 3525 Bienville 
Street, N.O. Please consider visiting him and letting a 
member of your church family know that he is loved. 
The best visiting times are between 10 am-3 pm. 
Although Andy can only communicate by raising his 
eyebrow, you can communicate with him by: sitting 
with him; holding his hand; giving him a hug; saying a 
prayer; reading a devotion to him; telling him 
something that you enjoy doing or something about 
the Saints; playing on your phone your favorite hymn 

https://tinyurl.com/5c2t7a8f
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or song, etc. Pat Sharpe previously worked at St. 
Margaret’s, and she is willing to go with you on your 
visit with Andy if you’d like some company. 
 

Pulpit Supply and Communion Schedule 
Winter/Spring 2025 
February 9 Rev. Alex Lee-Cornell Communion  
BEGIN Family Leave (part 2) on 2/10 
February 16 Rev. Richard Williams, SE Louisiana 
Presbytery (Ordained) 
February 23 Charlene Berry 
March 2 Kelly Couch Begin Lenten Series  
March 9 Kelly Couch 
March 16 Kelly Couch Communion 
March 23, 30; April 6 -  Kelly Couch 
END Family leave on 4/7 
April 13 Rev. Alex Lee-Cornell (Palm Sunday) 
 

 

Make a gift! Your financial 
contribution to Lakeview Presbyterian 
Church supports LPC’s ministries of 
education, worship, and outreach. You 
can give by placing a check or cash in 
the offering plate during worship, 

mailing a check to the church office, or visiting our 
secure online portal at lpcno.org/give (or scan the 
QR code) to give by credit/debit card. 


